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Dear Ms Gutierrez,  FOULKEWAYS at GWYNEDD withdrew from medicare program in 2017.  Our quality
of care at Gwynedd House (nursing facility) is excellent. We do not need federal regulations to be
imposed on staff  while we receive NO FUNDS from medicare od medicade.  The cost of care will go up
for us since our nursing facility is resident funded. We are in the middle of a covid pandemic, there   are 
staff shortages. Impossition of additional government requirements is very unnecessary.
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